
Hello, 
I urge you to create a statewide database of law enforcement officer discipline and publish the 
information online. As a Representative or a Senator each of your votes is publicized. When you vote 
you know that your reelection is on the line and you accept this because it is part of your job. Police 
Officers aim to protect the public and it is part of their job to accept responsibility for their missteps. The 
information published online may be limited to serious infractions involving deadly use of force and 
force that causes serious injuries. But the complete database with any level of discipline needs to be 
accessible to the Oregon Attorney General and police in different counties. This will keep a Police officer 
that was disciplined to get a job in a different county. 
Thank you for voting to create a statewide database of law enforcement office discipline and to publish 
the information online. 
Florence Dezeix 
SE Portland 
 
Note: Please use discretion with your personal information in written testimony (i.e., do not add 
personal information you do not want the public to see). All meeting materials, including your name and 
any personal information contained in the submitted documents, are posted to the Oregon Legislative 
Information System (OLIS) and are accessible to all major search engines, including Google, Bing, and 
Yahoo. 
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